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HOLIDAY TRASH PICK UP
 The City of Franklin WILL have regular Friday trash pickup for Veterans Day, November 10, 2017. The Public Works office will be closed and reopen Monday, November 13, 2017 @ 7:30am.
The City of Franklin WILL NOT have regular Thursday trash pickup for Thanksgiving Day, November 23, 2017. Thursday’s route will be picked up Friday, November 24, 2017 with Friday’s route. The Public Works office will be closed at Noon on Wednesday, November 22, 2017 and reopen Monday, November 27, 2017 @ 7:30am.

